
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

November 19, 2007                                         Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.     

 

The official minutes of November 15, 2007, was read, approved, and signed. 

 

Kenny Baccus, Noxious Weed Administrator, updated the board on Noxious Weed 

matters.  Kenny said that road and bridge found a 15 gallon container full of chemical 

along the roadside.  It was decided to put an ad in the paper.    

 

Ken Stelter, Custodian, came up and the commissioners talked to him about putting some 

type of light up outside the north door.  Ken will check into it. 

 

Jettie Condray, Museum Curator, met with the board on Museum matters. 

 

Ken Wilcox, Road and Bridge Foreman, discussed road and bridges.  They were getting 

equipment ready for the possibility of snow.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 33.  Ken said they were still looking 

for help.   

         

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m.   
 


